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Spring
Immunization Day
& Resource Fair
Vaccinations from University Health and Metro Health to ensure NISD
students stay healthy with updated immunization records for school.
Don't miss this opportunity to protect your child's health and well-
being and connect with various vendors for additional resources.

Saturday, January 18, 2025

7001 Culebra Rd.
San Antonio, TX 78238

11:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.

Northside Activity Center

Parents/guardians must be present. Bring a copy of your immunization record to appointment.
*Vaccination costs vary

University Health recommends scheduling an appointment. Visit
www.HealthyUExpress.com or call (210) 358-7020. No appointment is necessary

for Metro Health; administration is on a first-come, first-served basis.


